
 
Hi all, 
 

I hope term is going well 😊 Thank-you all for your fellowship and work 
together.  
 
 Coming Up 
 

Monday 
 
From 9: Lenten art in the Art Studio 
 
Wednesday 
 
Meet at 7am in the common room to head to All Saints for Ash Wednesday prayer. Remember to book in 
for breakfast afterwards! 
 
Thursday 
 
8.30am – Assessed service 
2pm – Bible Study 
4pm – Tutor Groups 
 
 
Lent Art 
 
We have been asked to provide artwork for a Lent prayer station in our chapel again this year. Those who 
were here last year will remember how many people came to look at what we had made.  
 
As we are a more dispersed community this year, I am hoping that we can each (either individually or in 
small groups as you prefer) create something to display, reflecting our different understandings of the text. 
All members of the Westminster community are welcome to create something. We will then gradually put 
these up in the back of the chapel, alongside the text which is 'The Trial by the Sanhedrin (as recorded 
in  Luke 22: 66-71'.  

I would like to kick-start this on Monday; so if anyone is free on Monday and would like to create some art, 
I will be in the art studio from 9 making a start and providing some creative prompts. The art studio will be 
open all day Monday. We need to have some things up by Wednesday, but can equally add to the display 
as Lent progresses.  

If you are not around on Monday but would like to create something which reflects on the text in your own 
time, feel free to do so and either leave it in the chapel or ask us for help to display it :) 
 
Media Slot  
 
This week please have a look at the following link (Thanks to Matt for the suggestion):  
https://vimeo.com/146255187 
 
If you would like to choose the material for one of these slots in future, please have a look at the sign-up 
sheet in the common room.  

https://vimeo.com/146255187


 
Bible Studies 
 
If you would like to lead a Bible study, and have not yet done so this academic year, please sign up in the 
common room.  
 
Student Council Nominations Open Monday 
 
The nominations process for student council opens on Monday on Monday and will be open for two 
weeks, so please take some time thinking and praying about whether you would like to be nominated for a 
role. Each nominee will require 2 nominators. For more info about the roles, feel free to chat to myself, 
Jacob or Stephen. In order to nominate someone, please either email me or put a note in my pigeon-hole.  
 
Walking the Way Books 
 
There is a discount available for bulk-buying the walking the way resource books. If you would like to buy a 
set, please sign up on the common room notice board and we will put together an order.  
 
Sit-up Competition 
 
On Wednesday the 21st of February from 6pm, in the common room, Esther and Stephen are having a sit-
up competition and would like to invite those who are up to the challenge to join in (personally, I will be 
watching from the sofa with pop-corn!) 
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